
-----Original Message----- 

From: BMSDC Planning Enforcement Team Mailbox 

<planningenforcement@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>  

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 1:43 PM 

To: BMSDC Planning Area Team Pink <PlanningPink@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: MSDC Planning Consultation Request - DC/23/05641 - FUW  

 

Good afternoon 

 

Please be advised that the Planning Enforcement Team do not have a case for this site. 

 

Regards 

James 

 

James Thurkettle 

 

Technical Support Officer - Development Management  

 

 


